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Dear Year 3 Parent/Carers, 

 

MECHANICAL TOY WORKSHOP – Thursday 13th March 

As part of our Marvellous Moving Machines topic, we have a visitor coming in on 

Thursday 13th March 2025 to run a Mechanical Toy workshop with Year 3. 

During the workshop, the children will learn about different automata machines and 
how they work and they will create and construct their own ‘moving’ mechanical toy. 

The workshop will combine art, science and technology in line with the National 

Curriculum, whilst allowing the children’s imaginations to run free!  The children will 

be bringing home their creation to show you. 

We would welcome parent volunteers who have an up to date DBS to join us for the 

day to assist the children with the making process.  Please contact the school office. 

This exciting workshop will take place instead of a trip for this term, the cost for this 

includes all materials at £12.70 per child for which we invite you to make contribution 

of this amount.  We do need to mention however that as a school, we would not be 
able to cover the cost of this activity unless all parents, who are able to contribute, do 

so.  If sufficient funds are not provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the 

school to meet the cost and the workshop may be cancelled.  
 

We look forward to an inspiring day. 
  

Yours sincerely, 

K Hoskins / S Lund / C Mackinnon 

The Year 3 Team  


